
   

BURROWMOOR PRIMARY SCHOOL 

PUBLIC RECORD OF CONFIDENTIAL IEB MEETING 

Tuesday 10 February at 10am 

This is a public record of the decisions made 

 

1.  The terms of reference for the IEB were confirmed 

 

2.  Joy Parke was confirmed as the Trust appointed Chair of the IEB 

 

3.  Rev Andrew Smith elected as Vice-Chair of the IEB 

 

4.  The school to provide a subject matrix for the IEB to reference the process of 

curriculum intent and implementation; this will include details of Trust support through 

accessing the Talent and Capacity Register and the deployment of the Trust 

Associate Leader to further support subject development – Andy Redman (Trust) to 

liaise in the producing this document 

 

5.  School’s monitoring and evaluation schedule to be shared with the IEB to support 

the work of the IEB in quality assurance 

 

6.  The Executive Headteacher of Trust special schools to be approached by the 

Headteacher for specific advice and support regarding SEND 

 

7.   The Headteacher to thank staff and leaders on behalf of the IEB for their hard 

work in delivering a remote learning offer during the most recent national lockdown 

and for addressing the challenges that this entails 

 

8.  The date of the next IEB – Thursday 25 March at 10am 

 

 


